
INVITATION OF EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
(EOI) 

Recruitment of Project Supervision and Monitoring Consultants (PSMC)  

under                     

Promotion of High Value Agriculture through Solarization of Drip & Sprinkler Irrigation 

Systems 

Government of the Punjab has approved “Promotion of High Value Agriculture through Provision of 

Climate Smart Technology Package” at a total cost of Rs.3,750.379 million including govt. share of 

Rs. 2,000.379 million and farmers’ contribution of Rs. 1,750.00 million. It envisages provision of 

50% subsidy to the interested farmers for installation of solar systems for operating high efficiency 

irrigation systems on 20,000 acres.  

It has been planned to engage Project Supervision and Monitoring Consultants (PSMC) to 

provide supervision and monitoring support required to ensure that the activities envisaged under 

the project are executed in an orderly manner with high standard of workmanship and specified 

quality of materials within the envisaged implementation period and in conformity with latest 

technical, social and environmental standards.  

Directorate General Agriculture (Water Management) Punjab invites EOI from competent consulting 

firm(s)/joint venture(s) for selection through National Competitive Bidding to provide requisite 

consultancy services . The interested consultancy firm(s)/joint venture(s), may collect the 

pre-qualification document (PQD) immediately from Directorate General Agriculture (Water 

Management) Punjab, Agriculture House, 21-Agha Khan Soyyum (Davis) Road, Lahore during the 

office hours by submitting a pay order/ demand draft of Rs.500/- (non-refundable) drawn in the name 

of Director General Agriculture (Water Management) Punjab, Lahore. 

 

A consulting firm/ consortium will purely be selected using the Quality and Cost Based Selection 

(QCBS) method on merit in accordance with the criteria mentioned in the PQD and procedure laid 

down in the Punjab Procurement Rules 2014. However, pre-qualification/ shortlisting of any 

firm/consortium does not guarantee award of work but it would depend on evaluation of proposals 

(technical and financial) submitted by the pre-qualified/shortlisted firm at later stage. Expressions of 

interest must be delivered by hand or reach by post at the address given below till 20 November 

2019 during office hours. 

 

Director General Agriculture (Water Management)  

21-Agha Khan Soyyum (Davis) Road, Lahore 

Tel:+92-42-99200703, Email: pipipwm@gmail.com 


